
From: Susan Jory  
Date: October 7, 2021 at 8:34:21 PM EDT 
To: csa@london.ca 
Subject: Support to Nominate John Fyfe Millar 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please consider my urgent appeal to add my support for John Fyfe Millar to be appointed to the 
vacant position of Councillor in Ward 13 to the agenda for the Corporate Services meeting to be 
held Tuesday, October 12, 2021.  I understand this email was to be sent between noon and 
4pm today (October 7, 2021) but I was unable to send it during that 4 hour period and ask that 
you please allow my support to be acknowledged.  I am more than happy for my support to be 
included in the public agenda. 
 
It is imperative that Ward 13 be represented at Council and John Fyfe Millar is the best 
candidate for the position.  John is qualified, capable and prepared to step right in and start 
working.  John has a proven track record of working within City Hall and has run for Councillor 
previously; in fact in 2018 the margin of support between he and the vacating councillor was 
negligible.  He lives and works and volunteers in the ward and is passionate about our 
downtown.  As a constituent, immediate past Chair of the Blackfriars Neighbourhood 
Association, member of LACH and neighbour of John’s I would relish the opportunity to work 
with him as our Councillor with the shared goal of a robust core for our City of London.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Susan Jory Spindler 
 
 
SUSAN JORY INTERIORS 
Wilson Avenue 
London, Ontario 
N6H 1X5 
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